NEW YORK

STATE OF
OPPORTUNITY.

Department of
Transportation

December 21, 2017

John Paul Rodrigues
Village of Ossining
Department of Planning
101 Route 9A
Ossining, NY 10562

Re:

Dear Mr. Rodrigues:

ANDREW M. CUOMO
Governor

PAUL A. KARAS
Acting Commissioner

TODD WESTHUIS, P.E.
Regional Director

NYSDOT SEQR #17-183
Snowden Woods Project
Snowden Ave., Ossining
Westchester County

The New York State Department of Transportation is in receipt of a Draft Scoping Document
dated November 8, 2017 and received November 22, 2017.

Please note that the proposed project does not abut the state system. However, it is anticipated
that the State Highway system will be impacted and the Department will remain involved in the

SEQRA review process.

However, any work within the NYSDOT Right-of-Way requires a Highway Work Permit (HWP).
A detailed engineering review is necessary and required for issuance of a HWP. Please note
that any. proposed changes to the existing property plan, use, or traffic operations may
necessitate an updated access configuration for the proposed project.

Thank you for your interest in highway safety.

Very truly yours, i ﬁh\_ S
SNV

Mary McCullough
SEQRA - HWP Unit
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cc: Permit Field Engineer, Residency 8-8
Westchester County Planning
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